
From: Simona Tiplea   

Sent: Thursday, September 5, 2024 1:09 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Fwd: Frognal lane garage development/ 2024/1122/P 

 

Hello, 

 

I am a homeowner in the Palace Court building, I live in Flat 15. 

I am extremely concerned about the plans regarding the development of the 

garages next to our building and I would like to express my disagreement 

with the plans for the following reasons: 

-loss of privacy, my daughter's bedroom is facing that space and it is very 

close 

-daylight and sun light reduction - currently there is not enough light, a taller 

development would impact this even more 

• structure stability and ground conditions surrounding such an old 

building 

I am also appalled by the campaign the developer is making, with so many 

support letters from people not even living nearby! 

Thanks and regards, 

Simona  

 

 


